
          
Class 1 Newsletter Autumn 2021 

Staff in Class One – Mrs Reynolds – Class teacher/Deputy Head. 
Mrs Parr – Higher Level Teaching Assistant.  Mrs Moodie – Supply teacher for EYFS/KS1 

                    

                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PE       
Class One will have PE lessons on a Tuesday and Thursday. Please send your child to 

school in their PE kit on these days. Before half term PE will be Multiskills outside; 

after half term PE will be Gymnastics in the hall. 

Please name all your child’s clothes. 

Autumn Term 2021 
Welcome back and a big welcome to our new Reception children 

This term our topic is OUR WORLD 
Children take part in a creative curriculum and learn through practical activities in the classroom 

and in our outdoor learning environment. All lessons are differentiated and resourced to meet the 

needs of all our learners in Class One. 

Literacy - Stories with familiar settings, traditional tales, poetry and information texts.  

Phonics - Phases 2, 3, and 4. Children also take part in shared reading sessions, guided reading and 

individual reading. Reading books will be changed on Monday, Wednesday and Friday. 

Numeracy -Numbers and place value, addition, subtraction, measures and geometry. 

Science – Seasons and months of the year and animals including humans. 

RE – ‘Being Special: Where do we belong?’; Harvest, Christmas. Year 1/2 Wedding. 

Topic – History, Geography, Art and DT, Music. This includes family and local village history; 

Scorton village and our geographical location; the continents including the Polar Regions; drawing, 

painting, printing, sculpture, textiles and collage including colour mixing and the work of the artist 

Kandinsky. In Music we will sing and perform, play instruments and listen to music. 

Computing – E-safety and technology in our lives. 

 

Spellings 

Year One 
These will be given out 

every Monday. 

Children will have a 

spelling quiz the 

following Monday. 

 
   

 

Dates for the Diary 
Class Assembly -Thursday 14th October 9.30am 

EYFS/KS1 Christmas Nativity -Tuesday 7th and 

Wednesday 8th December 2.00pm 

 
Other dates will be emailed to you with our school 

newsletter and uploaded to the school website. 

Homework 
Year One children will 

be given homework 

every Friday and this 

will be due in by 

Wednesday of the 

following week. 
 

If you have any worries/concerns or 

want any more information, please 

do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you for your continued 

support. 

Mrs P. Reynolds 
 

 

Indoor shoes 

All children 

need to have a 

pair of indoor 

shoes in school. 


